
Bucknell Working Group Volunteer Sign-Up 

A Bucknell Working Group is forming to solicit feedback from parents, families, teachers, 
students, and staff to determine which programming options have the greatest interest and 
support. This Working Group will be comprised of Bucknell administrators, staff, PTA 
members, community members, and county representatives, specifically our School Board 
Member Mateo Dunne, and Regional Assistant Superintendent for Region 3, Ray Lonnett.  
Members of this Working Group are responsible for engaging with the broader community to 
seek feedback on feasible options, answer questions from the community, and keep the 
community apprised of Working Group progress. These meetings may result in some follow 
up work to be achieved prior to the next scheduled meeting.  Notes will be taken at each 
meeting to ensure accurate representation of the meeting discussions for the broader 
community. Two-way translation (Spanish and English) will be available, provided by fellow 
team members. 

If you are interested in contributing ideas for programs you would like to see offered for 
Bucknell students, please send you ideas and/or comments to: Nelda Brown at 
nnbrown@fcps.edu 

----------------------------------PLEASE COMPLETE BELOW------------------------- 

If you are interested in being a member of the Bucknell Working Group, please complete the 
below information and return this to the Bucknell front office or send back in your student’s 
Thursday folder: 

First and Last Name:_______________________________________________________ 

Email address:___________________________________________________________ 

Phone number:___________________________________________________________ 

Affiliation to Bucknell (staff, family member of a student, community member without a 
student):________________________________________________________________   

_______________________________________________________________________ 


